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Voting by mail makes voting much easier and more accessible. Voting is essential to 

a functional democracy, so I believe all barriers to the process should be removed. 

Voting needs to be easy and simple for anyone and everyone in the state. If mail in 

voting were no longer the standard, far too many Oregonians would not be able to 

vote, or would be disenfranchised from the most basic form of participation in 

government.  

 

It is for these reasons I vehemently oppose any measure that would take away mail 

in voting  


